Stogner, Michael

From: J. Scott Hall [shall@mstLAW.com]
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2005 1:18 PM
To: '‘Stogner, Michael'

Subject: RE: NSL-5169

Mike: I think it's supposed to be an E/2 unit. I will run it down and get
back to you.

Scott

----- Original Message-----

From: Stogner, Michael [mailto:MSTOGNER@state.nm.us]
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2005 12:30 PM

To: Scott Hall (E-mail)

Cc: Hayden, Steven

Subject: NSL-5169

Finalized draft order for Patina's proposed Chaves "2" Well No. 15 attached:

<<MVNFL030.doc>>

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the
sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and
privileged information. Any unauthorized review,use,disclosure or
distribution is prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico
Inspection of Public Records Act. If you are not the intended recipient,
please contact the sender and destroy all copies of this message. -- This
email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System.

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System.
For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email




Stogner, Michael

From: Stogner, Michael

Sent: Monday, March 14, 2005 1:36 PM
To: Scott Hall (E-mail)

Cc: Hayden, Steven

Subject: RE: NSL-5169

It appears | made a big, big error in NSL-5169. Please disregard this order until | get back with everyone later this
afternoon. Sorry for the mix-up.

----- Original Message-----

From: Stogner, Michael

Sent: Monday, March 14, 2005 12:30 PM
To: Scott Hall (E-mail) ‘

Cc: Hayden, Steven

Sui:ject: NSL-5169
Finalized draft order for Patina's proposed Chaves "2" Well No. 15 attached:

<< File: MVNFL030.doc >>



Stogner, Michael ‘

From: J. Scott Hall [shall@mstLAW.com]
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2005 1:37 PM
To: 'Stogner, Michael’

Subject: RE: NSL-5169

Mike:

In Sec. 2, the Jacquez wells are W/2 and the Chavez wells are E/2. The plat
had the N/2 of Sec. 11 outlined, so maybe that's the source of the
confusion.

Let me know if I need to do anything more.
Scott

————— Original Message-----

From: Stogner, Michael [mailto:MSTOGNER@state.nm.us]
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2005 12:30 PM

To: Scott Hall (E-mail)

Cc: Hayden, Steven

Subject: NSL-5169

Finalized draft order for Patina's proposed Chaves "2" Well No. 15 attached:

<<MVNFL030.doc>>

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the
sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and
privileged information. Any unauthorized review,use,disclosure or
distribution is prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico
Inspection of Public Records Act. If you are not the intended recipient,
please contact the sender and destroy all copies of this message. -- This
email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System.
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